
 

 

 

 

 

 

Residential construction plays a crucial role in the Ontario economy and will play a major role in the COVID-19 
economic recovery. Despite efforts over the years to streamline approval processes for the residential 
construction industry, it can take more than three years to pass through the construction approvals process in 
some municipalities. The analysis quantifies the key social and economic impacts of reduced delays in the 
residential construction process as well as concurrent improvements in investor confidence.  Following tables 
are impact results for Ontario in 5 years and 20 years under different assumptions. 

By reducing delays in the 
approvals process for new 
housing projects, and 
increasing investment in 
housing, not only can more 
units be brought to market 
sooner, but there are 
significant employment, GDP 
and taxation revenue 
benefits as well. 

Across different regions, the 
increase in housing units that 
could be completed with a 
six-month reduction in delays 
and 10% increase in 
investment varies from 2.1% 
to 3.9% over 5 years. 

By 2040, these changes could 
result in a 3.8% to 6.7% 
increase in housing units 
completed, depending on the 
region. 

 
For the full report, go to  
www.cancea.ca 
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